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I would like to share some recent information from the National Volunteer
Fire Council (NVFC).

On February 5, 2024, the Federal Occupational Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA) published the proposed new “Emergency Response
Standard” which includes extensive new safety and health standards to replace the
existing “Fire Brigades Standard.”

If adopted as is this proposed standard would bring immense challenges to
volunteer departments, and some may even be forced to shut down.

The proposed standard is 608 pages. It includes fire and EMS services. A
recent 90 day extension was granted until the first week of August for additional
public comments.

I would seriously consider this matter BEFORE any funds are spent. The
proposal WILL have an impact on the volunteer and paid fire services.

Additional Resources:

HERE IS THE OSHA/USFA VIDEO:

https://www.voutube.com/watch?v=nDcRd4 EQODw

Here Are Some Thoughts From Fire Chief/Attorney Curt Varone:

https://www.firelawblog.com/2024/02/15/osha-unveils-major-changes-it-
proposes-for-the-fire-service/
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